
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Bargaining Forum Meeting – 21 July 2023 
 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

The Annual General Meeting of the Public Protector took place on 21 July 2023.  

 

The Secretariat announced the vote weights as follows: The PSA has 231 members (96.6%) and Nupsaw 

has eight members (3.4%). The PSA noticed that a few members were not included in the database from 

the employer. According to the PSA’s database, there are 353 active members. The issue of incorrect 

membership figures will be addressed at the next AGM. The PSA requests members to check on their 

pay slips if the stop order goes through every month. The PSA would like to thank members for their 

support and loyalty. 

 

The PSA will continue to protect members’ rights and promote their interests. Members will be informed of 

developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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